DAL TIMIRE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

o

FROM: M. J. Brodie. Prewm

DATE: February 6, 2008

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 08-0025
Planned Unit Development — Designation — Gateway South

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City
Council Bill No. 08-0025, an ordinance for the purpose of approving the application of the
Mayor and City Council of Baltimore and Gateway South, LLC, to have the property designated
a Business Planned Unit Development; and approving the Development Plan submitted by the
applicant.

BDC has reviewed the proposed bill and fully supports the application due to its
alignment with the Gateway South development goals.

ec: Andrew Frank
Angela Gibson

sandra.gladden/cchill06/08-0025
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